
To Whom It May Concern 
 
I am writing this email to voice my opinion about the HB 2020 that is being proposed.  I am very 
concerned about the effects of this bill.  I think that this needs to be researched and thought about a lot 
more than it has.  I have read several studies and I do not feel that this is the appropriate way to address 
the climate issues.  I am concerned about how it will affect our middle to low income families and our 
ecomomy.    
 
Hear the peoples voice, please do not approve HB 2020.   
 
Thank you  
Petrina White 
Burns, OR 
 


